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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians. Mail-in voting is 

exceedingly secure in every state that uses it--and certainly in Oregon, thanks to the 

hard work of our election officials. And crucially, it makes voting trivially easy and 

convenient, removing the countless barriers that prevent voters from making it to in-

person polls every election. It's an amazing way to preserve our democracy and 

ensure every voter gets a say. Every Oregonian I know is proud to live in a state that 

offers mail-in voting, and we will be horrified if our legislators eliminate it. 


